
Yuma HOG Chapter’s Breast Cancer 
Motorcycle Fun Run

AZ Rider

    The Yuma HOG Chapter held its 13th Breast Cancer Motor-
cycle Fun Run on October 22, 2022. Chapter Director Reyn-
old Jerome III started this event 13 years ago. He shared this 
follow up about the day,  “We were able to raise $13,750 that 
was donated to the Yuma Cancer Resource Center. $10,000 was 
in cash and rest was in Gift cards to Texas Road House. The 
cash is used for treatment, gas coupons, nutrition, or whatever 
is needed to help people who are fighting cancer. The gift cards 
are given to the patients so that they can get a meal after their 
treatment so they don't have to dig into their pockets. Texas 
Road House raises money during the month of October selling 
pink ribbons that people can write their names on and they are 
hung on the walls at the restaurant. All money raised is used to 
purchase the gift cards. They also donate the meals for the mo-
torcycle run. Our Motorcycle run raises the cash needed for ev-
erything else. We don't dictate how the money donated is to be 
used. That is decided by the volunteers at the Resource Center. 
Desert Document Shredders donated stress release items for the 
run. Sun Graphics Printing donated all the printing that needed 
to be done. All 3 Marriott Hotels helped purchase the pink rib-
bon pins for the run. Bobby's Territorial Harley-Davidson helps 
us out the most with covering everything else needed to com-
plete the motorcycle run.” 
    He added, “On behalf of HOG, I would like to thank everyone 
who came out to support the Yuma Cancer Resource Center at 
our 13th Save the Boobies Fun Run. Thanks goes out to all our 
sponsors who helped to make this event a successful one. It's 
great to see everyone coming together for such a great cause.  
As a team, we're making a difference in Yuma. Thank you." 
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